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EUROPEAN TAEKWONDO UNION 
Secretary-General 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  
 
 
Following the decision that the ETU Council Meeting took on 30 April 
2014 in Baku, ETU Coaches Seminars will be held from autumn 2014 and 
hereafter.  
 
The purpose of these Seminars is to improve the educational skills of 
Coaches all around Europe by expertise personnel, so that the quality of 
our sport will be advanced. It is essential to clarify that these license 
courses are obligatory for those coaches –trainers who want to coach in 
a G status Tournament (G1, European Championships etc). The course fee 
that each coach has to pay, is 200€ and the duration of validation of the 
license will be two years.  
 
With beginning of 2015 trainers coaching without ETU Coach License will 
have to pay a fine for each tournament which will exceed the course fee.   
 
The scheduled Seminars so far are:  

1) 5-6-7 September 2014- Corfu Island / Greece 
2) 16-17 September 2014- Jerusalem / Israel  
3) November 2014- Bonne or Dusseldorf / Germany 

 
The outline of these Seminars will be send to you in due time.  
 
 
In the meantime, we would indeed appreciate you informing your 
federation’s coaches and trainers regarding the ETU Coaches Seminars, 
by posting this information on your official website.  
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Should you have any questions regarding the Seminars, please do not 
hesitate to contact us via telephone 0030- 211 2144717 or email 
etuoffice@mail.gr.  

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Michael Fysentzidis    
ETU Secretary-General  
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